5/31/2024

To Whom it may Concern,

| am writing to highly recommend Donald Blajda KOAL, PLLC for the design of your project. I have been in
the building trades, construction, and project management field for nearly 25 years, and have had the
opportunity to work with many design Architects on several multimillion-dollar projects and | would rank
Don and his team at the top of the list.

Don’s attention to detail, responsiveness and customer centric approach is a real asset to any project
management team.

Respectfully yours,

it
Todd M. Fleury

ARPA Project Administrator
State of New Hampshire
603-271-6877
Todd.m.fleury@das.nh.gov



